KINGDOM BUILDING PROPHETIC WORSHIP CENTER

古

January 14, 2021

Dear Community Police Relations Foundation,

We at **Kingdom Building** would like to thank you for your continued support of our Outreach Ministry, and because of your great generosity, we are able to further our mission in the feeding in our **Overtown Community** and areas in **South Florida**. We recognize the need, and we thank you for recognizing the need as well. **(KB)** thank you for your ongoing effort in community relations and involvement in surrounding communities to bring back to the heart of South Florida. The relationships with the police officers and the communities, **(KB)** support you as well. If there is anything that we are able to assist you with concerning neighborhood relations and community awareness please inform us.

We thank you once again for the support and compassion we have received from you.

Sincerely,

Apostle Pamela Walker Smith 786-502-4993 ofc.